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Le Vaiaso o le Gagana Samoa  

Samoan Language week 
Last week we celebrated Samoan Language week. The theme for this year was Ma’au i 
lou ofaga, maua’a lou fa’asinomaga - Keep your identity alive to thrive.  It has been a 
wonderful week filled with opportunities for our aiga to immerse themselves in the 
language and culture. Amongst other experiences we had special visitors including Buck 
Stowers, Jerry Seuseu, David Tua, Unasa Joe Brown the MP for Mangere, Aupito Su’a 
William Sio. Our Samoan Parents to demonstrate traditional food preparation and 
performances from Marcellin College, Manurewa High School and our very own MBS 
Samoan group. A huge thank you to all those amazing parents and community members 
who made Samoan Language Week the fantastic celebration that it was. 

 

Readers and Journal Amnesty 
From now until the end of term two we are asking that all readers, journals and other 

resources belonging to Mangere Bridge School be returned no questions asked. These 
can be returned to classroom teachers or to the box in the office. We appreciate that 
things can get lost in bedrooms, down the back of couches, and in school bags so 

please have a good hunt for us and return anything that you find. 
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PTA News/Notices 

June PTA Meeting 
next Wednesday 7th June at 
6:30pm in the staff room. 
Anyone interested in helping 
with upcoming events are more 
than welcome to join us. 
 

On behalf of the PTA thank you 

for the support received so far 

in 2017 

  

 

COMING EVENTS 

TERM 2 

Week 6 
Mon 5 Jun Queen’s Birthday – 

School closed 

Tues 6 Jun New Entrants start 

Tues 6 Jun Powhiri for New 
Entrants 

Wed 7 Jun PTA Hui at 6.30pm 

Fri 9 Jun Assembly hosted by 
Rms 14, 17 & 18 

Week 7 
Thurs 15 Jun Newsletter 

Fri 16 Jun Netball Zones 

 

Te Reo Maori Strategy Hui 

On Wednesday 21 June 2017 

6-7pm we will be hosting a hui 

to share our Te Reo Maori 

Strategy. Everyone is welcome 

to attend. 

 

See you there in the staff room  

Toku Reo, toku ohooho, toku 

reo, toku mapihi maurea 
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School Uniform Update 
School uniforms are available to be purchased from the school office on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
from 8.30am – 9.30am and 2.30pm – 3.30pm. You can either pay by cash or Eftpos.  Listed below is what we 
have for sale and the availability of the items.  

 
Description Colour Sizes Price Availability 

Short Sleeve Polo Navy/Mid Blue 4, 6, 8, 10, 12,14 $ 40.00 All sizes available 

Cargo Shorts Navy 4, 6, 8, 10, 12,14 $ 40.00 All sizes available 

Girls Skort Navy 4, 6, 8, 10, 12,14 $ 40.00 All sizes available 

Trackpants Navy 4, 6, 8, 10, 12,14 $ 45.00 All sizes available 

Polar Fleece 
Jacket 

Navy/Maroon 4, 6, 8, 10, 12,14 $ 50.00 All sizes available 

Woollen Beanie Navy One size fits all $ 20.00 All sizes available 

 

 

  
 

   

Friends of the Farm are 
looking for super 
volunteers to help with the 
running of various 
community events which 
have been planned throughout this year.  Do 
you have a spare hour or two to help out with 
any of the following jobs? 

 Helping collect up rubbish sacks at 
the end of a clean up 

 Canvassing and educating at our 
household waste information stalls  

 Fundraising 

 Running an activity at the annual 
Friends of the Farm community 
picnic. 

 Beginning a phone tree to pass on 
Friends of the Farm information for 
those without internet access. 

 Helping with set up and pack up at 
our events 

OR, if you have a fabulous idea to benefit our 
local waste-wise community and need some 
help implementing, we’d love to hear from 
you! Please get in touch at friends@fof.nz. 

 

 
Winter is coming!!! If you need 
us for breakfast or afternoon 
care please contact us. Lots if 
activities in store. Work and 
income subsidies available. 
Contact Adelle 0800 900 754 
or mangerebridge@skids.co.nz 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
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